


HARWICH PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Harwich Planning Board will hold a public hearing beginning no earlier than 6:30 PM on Tuesday, June 13, 2017 in the Griffin Room, 732 Main St., Harwich, MA to consider the following application(s). Any member of the public having an interest in this application is invited to attend and provide comment or may submit comments in writing.

PB2017-17 525 Camelot LLC, Owner, Sea Street Production LLC, d/b/a Salt Block Food Truck, Applicant, Douglas J. Ramler, Applicant, seeks approval of a Use Regulations Special Permit (Restaurant, Fast Food/Take Out) for property located at 557 Route 28, Map 14, Parcel V9 in the C-V and R-H-1 districts. The petitioner(s) seeks to operate a mobile food vending operation.  The application is pursuant to MGL c. 40A §9 and the Code of the Town of Harwich §325-13.¶ IV, 32A.

All documents related to the above case(s) are on file with the Planning Department and the Town Clerk located at 732 Main Street and may be viewed during regular department business hours. 

Lawrence E. Brophy, Chairman
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